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MEET THE TEAM

GRATITUDE

JOIN US!

Hi friends! We are so happy you are here! Your
FLVS Flex Elementary School Counselors are
excited to work with you this school year. Each
month we share a character education trait
and host a webinar on the topic. In this
monthly newsletter we share information to
help you get the most out of your
homeschooling experience!  

 This time of year is an exciting one! We have
holidays to celebrate and we’re looking ahead
with anticipation to a new year! 
Gratitude is necessary to help us stay
grounded and focused. This is a good time to
reflect on what 2024 brought, what went well
and what needs to be revised. Let’s practice
gratitude and give thanks for the opportunities
we have had. Even when things don’t go our
way we have a chance to learn. 
  

Our next monthly lesson is on Wednesday,
December, 11th at 2pm EST. Our character
education trait is Gratitude. The Zoom link
and password will be available on your
student dashboard.

Mrs. Minger, Mrs. Rohr, and Mrs. Pinkman
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